CITY OF BROOKINGS

Public Art Committee - February 8, 2017

To Inspire art through visual presence and community education

Members present: Chair Scott Clapson, Jane Opiat, Bob Murdoch

Also present: Tony Baron, Park/Tech Services Supervisor
Teresa Lawson and Dave Lowell, visitors

Meeting called to order at 3:58

Introductions of new PAC member: Bob Murdoch.

Motion made by Scott Clapson, seconded by Bob Murdoch, to approve PA minutes from September 14, 2016. Motion Carried.

Account Balance - \$1,000.00

Mural Reports:

Dave Lowell reported that scaffolding will be going up in the next 2 weeks and both murals: 630 Fleet Street, Bldg. A, and 630 Fleet Street Bldg. B will be installed and ready for unveiling (Possibly in coordinating with March or April Art Walk). Mural at 654 Chetco Avenue has been completed.

Mural at the swimming pool is on hold for now.

Plans for Chalk Art in Stout Park is slated for Spring. Date TBD.

Ideas for a Summer Chalk Event was discussed including scouting for new locations including the frontage road in front of Goodwill.

Discussion continued about reaching out to the Pelican Bay Arts Association Photography Clubs to solicit some interest in completing the Hallway at the Visitor Section of City Hall.

Discussion continued on how best to solicit future artists proposals including outside sculptures.

Next meeting scheduled for March 8, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,

Scott Clapson, Committee Chair

Approved at March 8, 2017 meeting